
May 22, 2007 
 
BY Electronic Filing and Overnight Mail 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: WUTC vs. Cascade Natural Gas, Docket No. UG 060256 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Attached please find comments of the NW Energy Coalition concerning 
Docket UG-060256, related to filing of Cascade Natural Gas’ proposed 
conservation plan. 
 
This document is being submitted in accordance with the Commission’s 
May 9 notice: an electronic copy by 3 pm Tuesday May 22, and an 
original plus 8 copies to be delivered by noon Wednesday May 23 (via 
Federal Express). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Danielle Dixon 
Senior Policy Associate 
 
 
 
 
 


